







































































































































AND THE HOODED WASP WILL BE BACK WITH MORE THRILLS IN THE NEXT ISSUE OF SHADOW COMICS.

DEAR SHADOW READERS:

50 MANY THOUSANDS OF NAMES FOR JIM MARTIN HAVE BEEN RECEIVED THAT WE ARE HAVING A VERY DIFFICULT TIME PICKING THE RIGHT ONE. WE HOPED TO BE ABLE TO PRINT THE NAME CHOSEN IN THIS ISSUE, BUT WE WILL HAVE TO LET IT GO FOR ONE MORE MONTH. THE PRIZES, HOWEVER, WILL BE AWARDED THIS MONTH.

THE EDITOR

